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                                                        Washington, D.C. - Congressman Ron Paul has continued to run his Congressional office in a frugal manner, and was able to return just over $90,000 to the Treasury this year, an increase over the $58,000 returned last year.                     “Since my first year in Congress representing the 14th  district I have managed my office in a frugal manner, instructing staff to provide the greatest possible service to the people of the 14th  district at the least possible cost to taxpayers,” said Paul.The purchase of needed computer replacements increased office related expenses, making it especially difficult to restrain spending this past year. However, Chief of Staff Tom Lizardo was pleased, stating, “Gladly, we were able to make these purchases to enhance services and still return significant funding to the treasury.”
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